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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Unfortunately I missed the local meeting at Elephant Butte, so I didn’t hear the various
concerns expressed there.  I support raising the entrance rates to at least $20/car for out of state
visitors, with an additional fee for motorized boats.  I still think NM residents should pay
either an entrance fee or have access to a season pass, also with a season pass for boats and
kayaks.   These rates could definitely be raised.   I also support raising camping fees and
implementing some type of shortened  time limit for occupying a space, with perhaps some
type of microchip device attached to the vehicle that flashes when the time is up.   

Thank you for your time,

Catherine S. McDonald-Berger
Caballo, NM 
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